Father Scott Announces A
Revised Chemistry Course

A completely revised course
of studies will be presented to
chemistry majors next year.
This was announced recently
by Reverend William A. Scott,
S.J., Dean of Faculty. A major
in political science was an-
nounced several weeks ago.

Under the new program in
chemistry, the student will
complete his study of the four
basic divisions of the course:
general inorganic, organic,
physical and analytic chem:
try, by the end of his junior
vear. His record will then be
reviewed by the chemistry de-
partment, which will decide if
the student should be allowed
to take further courses in
chemistry.

If the student is allowed
to continue he will take six
hours of electives in chem-
sitry during his senior year.

Those who are not allowed
to continue their study of
chemistry will take six hours
of electives in any other field
during his senior year.

In either case, the student
will receive a bachelor of sci-
ence degree in chemistry. The
student who takes the chem-
istry electives in his senior
year, however, will be further
recognized in that his degree
will be one in professional
chemistry. This will be espe-
cially helpful to the student
who plans to go on for further
study in chemistry.

Another change in the course
will be the reversing of the
organic and analytic chemis-
try courses. Under the new
program, the former will be
studied in sophomore year, and
the latter will become a part
of the junior-year studies.

The major in political sci-
ence is open to qualified
students in the Divisions of
the Humanities and of the
Social Sciences and leads to
the A.B. and B.S. degrees,
depending on the course con-
tent of the individual stu-
dent’s core curriculum.

It prepares the student for
entrance into graduate school;
it is an excellent background
for law, teaching, and jour-
nalism; entry into active pol-
itics and government service is
facilitated; finally, the pro-
gram is fitted to the student
in search of a liberal college
education.




